
January, 2020  
Dear Customers,  

SIGMAKOKI CO., LTD.  
Sales Department  

 

Notice of “RoHS 2.0” compatible LAN cable 
 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage.  
 
Accompanying to the revision of RoHS directive in July 22 2019, we prepared LAN 
cable (LAN-2A) which is compatible to RoHS 2.0. 
Regarding the old product (LAN-2) which is compatible to RoHS, it will be discontinued 
once current stocks have been out of stock. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
We appreciate your kind understanding and constant support.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

LAN Cable Catalog number：W9048 

 

（Discontinued Product） 
Compatible to RoHS 

Compatible to RoHS2.0 

Parts Number Price[¥] Parts Number Price[¥] 

LAN-2 1,500 LAN-2A 2,000 

 

 
 


